
8th May 2025 

RTI Awareness Training Session 
 

Subject:  RTI Awareness training session  

Venue:  Conference Room A, 3rd Floor, A Building ARAI Kothrud  

Faculty:  Mr Ram Prakash Sejwal.  

 

A training session on RTI awareness is conducted to a group of employees of ARAI on 8th 

May 2025 in Conference Room A of ARAI Kothrud. The aim of the training was to make the 

employees aware about the features of the RTI act, 2005.  

Mr Vikram Shinde, transparency officer, introduced the faculty to the attendees. The 

faculty on this occasion was Shri. R.P. Sejwal who has the expertise in providing RTI 

training to officers of public authorities.  

Shri. Sejwal talked about the Constitutional Dimensions of Right to Information Act 2005. 

He explained the subject with various examples, details of various RTI cases, their 

outcomes along with judgements of CIC, honourable High Courts and Supreme Court 

etc.  

Training concluded with very interesting Q&A session. 

 

 


